
From: "Strelkoff,Stacy L - LGA" <sstrelkoff@att.com>
To: "'kstanley@fcc.gov'" <kstanley@fcc.gov>
Date: 1/3/00 11:55AM
Subject: Applications for Accounting Rate Changes:Marshall Islands &
Micronesia

Ken,
Accounting Rate changes filed electronically on 12/22/99 for AT&T / Marshall
Islands (NTA) and AT&T / Federated States of Micronesia (FSMTC), were
intended to be filed as Modifications but in error were filed as
Notifications.  Please change them to reflect the correction.

Thank you,

Stacy Lynn Strelkoff
Paralegal

AT&T
295 North Maple Avenue
Basking Ridge, NJ 07920
(908)221-4972


